
Dear Justice Committee Members, 
  
As a Baptist pastor in County Down, I welcome the Human Trafficking Bill, as it would stop 
vulnerable people being exploited in Northern Ireland.   I agree with clause 6 of the Bill, as 
this would make trafficking for sex a criminal offence in Northern Ireland and hence deter 
the problem. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Pastor W. Creighton 
  
Sent from Windows Mail 
  
 


